
Salute to our Military Veterans

The first meeting this month is on Nov. 10. As a tribute to our members who served in the military the
Nevada Stamp Study Society salute you for your serve. These are the members who provided
information on their active duty military service and overseas assignments:

Nadiah Beekun, MS2, Navy, 1977-1981 Italy

Stan Cronwall, Captain, Army, 1959-1966

Richard Dreiling, CWO-4, Navy, 1957-1987 Vietnam (2 tours), Japan

Harvey Edwards, ETN2, Navy, 1973-1979

Terri Edwards, Captain, Army, 1981-1985 West Germany

Don Garrett, 2nd Lt., Army, 1957-1966

Paul Glass, Colonel, Air Force, 1960-1986 Japan

Howard Grenzebach, E3, Air Force, 1960-1964 Spain

Roy Kirk, Army, Korean War Vet

William Littell, A1C, Air Force

Charles MacLeod, E-5, Army, 1969-1972 Vietnam, Japan

Barbara Mathews, AKSN, Navy, 1973-1974

Merle “Scott” Mathews, Navy, 1973-1982 Diego Garcia (Indian Ocean)

David Parsons, 1st Lt., Air Force, 1970-1972

Harry Pinkham, SMSgt., Air Force (22 years) Vietnam

George Ray, Sgt., Marines, 1955-1959

Richard Simmonds, Colonel, Air Force, 1964-1985

James Steckley, Coast Guard, 1963-1967

John Walter, Major, Air Force, 1969-1989 Japan, Guam

Vern Watts, Army & Alaska Army Nat. Guard Vietnam

Marla Wetterling, CTR3, Navy, 1990-1995 Azores

Robert Wolf, BM3, Navy, 1952-1956 Korea, Germany, Greece,

Robert Wolf, Sgt.1st Class, Army, 1962-1979 Iran, Vietnam (Bronze Star)

Apology if your name is not on the list. Information was requested at the last 2 meetings and in the Oct.
Post Boy. The list will be updated and published in next year's November Post Boy.
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